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Welcome to an update from MSC. In this latest edition of our news, we would
like to cover:

CCIV Authorisation
10-year anniversary celebration

CCIV Authorisation

MSC Trustees has become the first professional trustee firm in Australia to
receive authority to operate both retail and wholesale Corporate Collective
Investment Vehicles (CCIV) as a corporate director.

 

With this authority, MSC Group is also the first business now authorised to
operate both CCIV vehicles in Australia and the comparable Variable Capital
Companies (VCC) structures in Singapore, via its Singapore-based licensed
subsidiary, MSC Capital Partners.

 

The Australian authority was granted by Australian Securities & Investment
Commission (ASIC) on 14 October 2022, by variation of Australian Financial
Services Licence (AFSL) No.428289.

 

This authorisation allows MSC Trustees to operate CCIVs which hold financial
assets, derivatives, direct real property and mortgages.

 

CCIV is a new type of company designed for collective investments. The new
CCIV framework became effective from 1 July 2022 and will provide flow-
through tax treatment, maintain investor protection, and is more internationally
recognisable than Australia’s trust-based ‘managed investment scheme’ which
it supplements. 

 

The CCIV regime is designed to offer an alternative structure for pooling of
capital for investment purposes, in line with similar structures around the world,
and ensure Australia remains internationally competitive in attracting and
managing investor capital.  

 

The regime will enable fund managers to replicate and mirror similar structures

https://mailchi.mp/e27348d35048/msc-newsletter-october-2022?e=[UNIQID]
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in other jurisdictions abroad.  The regime is also highly comparable to the new
Variable Capital Companies (VCC) structure in Singapore, for which MSC
Group is also licensed to operate via its local MSC Capital Partners subsidiary.  

We believe MSC Group’s ability to offer CCIV and VCC structures respectively
in both Australia and Singapore provides a compelling offering for regional and
international fund manager clients.  We also believe our cross-border capability
presents as a real competitive advantage for our business in both countries.

MSC Capital Partners was issued its Commercial Markets Services (CMS)
Licence No.101218 by the Monetary Authority of Singapore (MAS) on 30 May
2022.
 

MSC Group celebrates its 10 year anniversary

On 12 September 2022, MSC Group celebrated 10 years since incorporation of
our trustee business!
 
It was wonderful to welcome our entire team in Melbourne for a celebratory
evening, including colleagues from Sydney, Brisbane and Singapore.
 
The team enjoyed time at the Lume in the immersive Van Gogh exhibition,
before a memorable rooftop dinner on the river overlooking the Melbourne
CBD.
 
In the past 10 years we've seen substantive growth courtesy of the support from
our clients and industry partners for which we are so grateful.  We are delighted
to share this milestone and we look forward to a bright future for MSC and our



clients, as we continue our focus on solution-based services and investor
outcomes.



Stay social

MSC has a LinkedIn presence for up
to the minute news from our entities.

Follow our pages to keep up to date
with MSC's latest happenings:

MSC Group
MSC Trustees
MSC Abacus
MSC Capital Partners

https://www.linkedin.com/company/mscgp/
https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/msc-trustees/
https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/msc-abacus/
https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/msc-capital-partners/


About MSC Group

An established, highly credentialled provider of corporate trust, independent
intermediary, and fund administration services to Australian, Singaporean, and
international capital managers, fintech businesses and other finance service
providers.  MSC Group’s core businesses, MSC Trustees, MSC Abacus, MSC
Capital Partners and related entities are active across a range of finance and
investment markets including property, equities, derivatives, and debt markets. Core
services include fund platform services, fund and debenture/note trusteeship, security
trusteeship, escrow, and agency services as well as fund administration and
accounting. MSC Group operates offices in Melbourne, Sydney, and Singapore.
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